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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: May 2025 RRC Meeting

 

From: Hayworth, Anna <Anna.Hayworth@ncagr.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 5:15 PM 
To: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Helfrich, Marcus R <marcus.helfrich@ncagr.gov>; Lanier, 
Jonathan <jonathan.lanier@ncagr.gov> 
Subject: RE: May 2025 RRC Meeting 
 
Mr. Wiggs,  
 
As we have not received the oƯicial letter from the Governor’s oƯice at this time, I would like to formally 
request an extension until the next RRC meeting in July.  
 
If I have any updates, I will let you know, and I plan to be at the meeting tomorrow morning.  
 
Thank you, as always! 
 
Anna R. Hayworth | Agricultural Programs Specialist  
Office of the Assistant Commissioner of Consumer ProtecƟon 
NC Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services 
1002 Mail Service Center | Raleigh, NC 27699  
Office: (984) 236-4509 (new office) 
Cell: (919) 745-9356 
anna.hayworth@ncagr.gov  
 
ized state official. 


